& [ RICHARD TUCK « ENTERPRISES

IH 85E AT 287 « P.O.BOX 558 e WAXAHACHIE, TEXAS 75165 +« PHONE: A.C. 214-937-1390

June 1, 1979

Bill Nittler
603 W First
McCook, NE 69001

Dear Bill:

This will verify your DX letter of reception of our station
on December 13, 1976.. on 1390 Khz.

I regret having been so long in replying to your DX letter,
but somehow your letter was filed before I had the opportunity

to acknowledge.

Thank you for your interest in KBEC.




